Newspaper Ad
The Henderson County Public Schools intends to contract for GYM NEW HVAC, ESSER FUNDS PACKAGE at WEST HENDERSON HIGH SCHOOL for HENDERSON COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS.   This project is funded by the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) Funds and all contractors are required to abide by all Federal Funds Requirements including Davis-Bacon Wage requirements. Proposals will be received until 3:00 PM, Thursday, April 25, 2024 at the Henderson County Public Schools Office, Purchasing Department, located at 414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC  28739.  A Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will be held at 12:00 PM, Friday, April 12, 2024 at West Henderson High School.  West Henderson High School is located at 3600 Haywood Road, Hendersonville, NC 28791.  This will be a public Bid opening.  Proposals may be delivered or mailed.  For inquiries and details about this project or to obtain plans for this project, please contact Brittain Engineering, Inc. located at 56 3rd Street, Hickory, NC or call 828-328-1813 Extension 218 or email Rodney Brittain at rbrittain@brittainengineering.com.

